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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF: Gov. Wolf on climate change: 'We are having real problems' 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/gov-wolf-on-climate-change-we-are-having-real-problems.php 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania governor eyes greenhouse gas cap-and-trade plan 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/pennsylvania-governor-eyes-greenhouse-gas-cap-and-trade-
plan.php 
 
York Dispatch: Pennsylvania Gov. Wolf reviewing plan to cap greenhouse gases 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/pennsylvania/2018/12/07/pennsylvania-gov-wolf-
reviewing-plan-cap-greenhouse-gases/38691447/ 
 
KDKA: Gov. Wolf Reviewing Plan To Cap Greenhouse Gases 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/12/07/governor-tom-wolf-pennsylvania-greenhouse-gas-
emissions-cap/ 
 
Erie Times: Gov. Wolf reviewing plan to cap greenhouse gases 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181207/gov-wolf-reviewing-plan-to-cap-greenhouse-gases 
 
AP: Pa. Gov. Tom Wolf reviewing plan to cap greenhouse gases 
https://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/14380562-74/pa-gov-tom-wolf-reviewing-plan-to-cap-
greenhouse-gases 
 
Scranton Times: Keystone landfill expansion opponents appeal to Commonwealth Court over zoning 
issue 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/keystone-landfill-expansion-opponents-appeal-to-
commonwealth-court-over-zoning-issue-1.2419481 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Franklin County farmers agree to manage manure, after a visit from 
regulators 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/12/08/chesepeake-bay-regulators-tell-
farmers-watershed-manage-manure/2239236002/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Can Pennsylvania Meet Bay Goals? 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/can-pennsylvania-meet-bay-
goals/article_01e3af92-aa36-55b4-9bc2-4b88dc18f723.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Wolf Administration awards grants to support 16 clean energy projects to 
improve air quality statewide 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/business/wolf-administration-awards-grants-to-support-clean-
energy-projects-to/article_da6b4312-872e-5a64-a8e0-47623d099558.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times News: DEP lists 37 Northface deficiencies  
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https://www.tnonline.com/dep-lists-37-northface-deficiencies 
 
Express Times: Poll: Should Lehigh Cement be allowed to expand its Nazareth quarry? 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/opinion/2018/12/poll-should-lehigh-cement-be-allowed-to-expand-
its-nazareth-quarry.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Everett sets meeting on PGE proposal in Loyalsock valley 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/12/everett-sets-meeting-on-pge-proposal-in-
loyalsock-valley/ 
 
Scranton Times: Smell and noise from Lackawanna Energy Center worries residents; DEP says it’s vapor 
and steam 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/smell-and-noise-from-lackawanna-energy-center-worries-
residents-dep-says-it-s-vapor-and-steam-1.2419652 
 
Air 
 
Allegheny Front: Fighting air pollution with stories and friendship 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/fighting-air-pollution-with-stories-and-friendship/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: City should focus on climate change 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-city-should-focus-on-climate-change 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clotheslining climate change (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/12/clotheslining-climate-change/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Rebuttal to climate change denier (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/12/rebuttal-to-climate-change-denier/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Mayor Bill Peduto representing U.S. mayors at climate conference in Poland 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/12/09/pittsburgh-mayor-bill-peduto-united-nations-
cop24-climate-summit-poland/stories/201812090161 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peduto to represent U.S. mayors at climate conference 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/10/peduto-to-represent-u-s-mayors-at-
climate.html 
 
WHYY: Philly affirms commitment to slashing emissions as study shows global increase 
https://whyy.org/articles/philly-affirms-commitment-to-slashing-emissions-as-study-shows-global-
increase/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Altoona Mirror: Woods rezoning draws concern 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/12/woods-rezoning-draws-concern/ 
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WTAJ: Improvements for Ghost Town Trail 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/improvements-for-ghost-town-trail/1644481029 
 
Centre Daily Times: A “keystone” bike trail connecting parts of Centre County could cost $6 million 
https://www.centredaily.com/latest-news/article222673980.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Get Out: Explore the Pittsburgh region on a brisk winter hike 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/recreation/2018/12/07/Pittsburgh-Pennsylvania-hikes-winter-
nature-wildlife-Geminid-meteor-shower/stories/201811300485 
 
Daily American: Jennerstown officials plan new passive park 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/jennerstown-officials-plan-new-passive-
park/article_56818600-8d7a-56e6-bd0a-44a72d281f67.html 
 
Scranton Times: Lackawanna County Parks and Recreation Director Bill Davis resigns 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/lackawanna-county-parks-and-recreation-director-bill-davis-
resigns-1.2419375 
 
Erie Times: Nature watch: First snowy owl of season spotted at Gull Point, Sunset Point 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181208/nature-watch-first-snowy-owl-of-season-spotted-at-gull-point-
sunset-point 
 
Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Aqua America to buy Peoples Gas for $4.2B 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/12/aqua-america-to-buy-peoples-gas-for-4-2b/ 
 
Mining 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Make changes, but don’t sacrifice nation’s dedicated miners (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/12/make-changes-but-dont-sacrifice-nations-
dedicated-miners/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Leidy South project topic of open house 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/12/leidy-south-project-topic-of-open-house/ 
 
Scranton Times: Local railroad traffic up again 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/business/local-railroad-traffic-up-again-1.2419701 
 
Post-Gazette: Team behind Rice Energy launches bid to take over leadership of EQT Corp. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/10/Rice-Energy-bid-leadership-EQT-
proxy-gas-oil-McNally/stories/201812100095 
 
Post-Gazette: Two hurt in accident on gas line in Westmoreland County 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/westmoreland/2018/12/10/Westmoreland-County-Penn-
Township-gas-line-accident-two-hurt/stories/201812100091 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Former Rice execs urge EQT 'course correction' 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/10/former-rice-execs-urge-eqt-course-
correction.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Two injured after pipeline valve malfunction in Claridge 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/10/two-injured-after-pipeline-valve-
malfunction-in.html 
 
Tribune-Reivew: 2 workers hurt overnight when valve malfunctions at drilling site in Claridge 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14389583-74/2-workers-hurt-overnight-when-valve-
malfunctions-at-drilling-site-in-claridge 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Payment dispute resolved, Berks County landowners along Mariner East pipeline 
no longer facing liens 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/payment-dispute-resolved-berks-county-landowners-along-
mariner-east-pipeline/article_beadd9c8-fa52-11e8-9fc8-8be474e88e9a.html 
 
Pennlive: After suspected fraud put company out of business, former Worley & Obetz executives to 
stand trial 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/12/after-suspected-fraud-put-company-out-of-business-former-
worley-obetz-executives-to-stand-trial.html 
 
Waste 
 
Altoona Mirror: At holiday time, don’t forget your trash hauler 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/12/at-holiday-time-dont-forget-
your-trash-hauler/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Budget would hold tax rate, raise trash-recycling fee 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/budget-would-hold-tax-rate-raise-trash-recycling-fee 
 
Water 
 
Bucks Local News: Lower Makefield seeking answers, assurances from PA-American in wake of water 
emergency 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/lower-makefield-seeking-answers-assurances-from-pa-
american-in-wake/article_57ffdcdc-9c08-5c07-b8ef-090634fdb3d8.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: In an unbelievably wet year in Lancaster County, we may be in the longest dry 
spell 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/in-an-unbelievably-wet-year-in-lancaster-county-we-
may/article_5be9d506-fbe4-11e8-bbec-7b57613ee048.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Boil-water advisory issued for Daniel Boone High School 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-daniel-boone-high-school 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Riparian buffer completed at business park  
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https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/riparian-buffer-completed-at-business-
park/article_0ae6137e-bb32-5020-949e-ab5420ff5c92.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Annual rainfall breaks record  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/annual-rainfall-breaks-record/article_85d93b48-
7633-5d03-bf1a-e1acfcc9f910.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: “PEMA and FEMA let us down once again” 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/pema-and-fema-let-us-down-once-again/article_f3bc6af7-
53ae-5a0f-bdeb-69ae93e9c90c.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie Water Works employees sue AFSCME over contract 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181210/erie-water-works-employees-sue-afscme-over-contract 
 
Observer-Reporter: Charleroi councilman looking for cash influx by privatizing municipal authority 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/charleroi-councilman-looking-for-cash-influx-by-
privatizing-municipal-authority/article_bd8c7c3d-ec7b-55b2-be53-66e24e32dff8.html 
 
Daily American: Cambria Somerset Authority approves meeting dates 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/cambria-somerset-authority-approves-meeting-
dates/article_076b63a4-59ef-5e7a-97e5-72dbe4b1c286.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Township taxes to remain flat, sewage rates to go up 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14379946-74/allegheny-township-taxes-to-remain-flat-
sewage-rates-to-go-up 
 
Tribune-Review: Study suggests Westmoreland County could absorb more cattle, manure 
https://triblive.com/news/adminpage/14386265-74/study-suggests-westmoreland-county-could-help-
save-the-chesapeake-bay-by-absorbing 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Local governments ready for floods? 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/local-governments-ready-for-floods/article_ce0fb642-f986-11e8-
873b-07e68eee8563.html 
 
Times Leader: Owners of 80,408 Wyoming Valley area properties receive new stormwater fee notices 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/727021/owners-of-80408-wyoming-valley-area-properties-
receive-new-stormwater-fee-notices 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WITF: Landmark environmental protections being rolled back 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/landmark-environmental-protections-being-rolled-back.php 
 
Times Leader: Wilkes-Barre area in focus for efforts to improve transit, walkability 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/727082/wilkes-barre-area-in-focus-for-efforts-to-improve-transit-
walkability 
 
Indiana Gazette: Pennsylvania farmers use sweat, science to craft perfect tree 
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